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August 17, 2012

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT:

References:

Revision to Response to Request for Additional Information Regarding
Operator Manual Actions - Revised Submittal Date
Indian Point Nuclear Generating Unit Nos. 2 and 3
Docket Nos. 50-247, 50-286
License Nos. DPR-26, DPR-64

1) Entergy letter NL-12-109 to NRC, "Comments on Proposed Director's
Decision Under 10 CFR 2.206 dated July 2, 2012 regarding March 28,
2011 petition from New York State on compliance with fire protection
regulations," dated August 1, 2012.

2) NRC letter to Vice President, Operations, Indian Point Energy Center
Requesting Comments on the Proposed Directors Decision regarding
the petition from the Attorney General of the State of New York dated
March 28, 2011, to the NRC about compliance with fire protection
regulations at the Indian Point Nuclear Generating Unit Nos. 1, 2, and
3, dated July 2, 2012.

3) Entergy letter NL-12-041 to NRC, "Response to Request for
Additional Information Regarding Operator Manual Actions," dated
March 1, 2012.

Dear Sir or Madam:

In Reference 1, Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. ("Entergy") provided comments on the
Proposed Director's Decision Under 10 CFR 2.206 (Reference 2). When providing these
comments Entergy noted that the resolution of Unit 3 Operator Manual Action (OMA) 10
required a modification that would require a plant outage to install. Accordingly, Entergy
stated that a revision to the initial OMA RAI response (Reference 3) was necessary and
that the revision would be submitted by August 17 th 2012. On August 14, 2012 Douglas
Pickett of your staff and I verbally agreed that Entergy will submit that revision by
September 6, 2012.
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There are no new commitments contained in this letter.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at 914-
254-6710.

Sincerely,

RW/rw

cc: Mr. William Dean, Regional Administrator, NRC Region 1
Mr. Douglas Pickett, Senior Project Manager, NRC NRR DORL
IPEC NRC Resident Inspector's Office
Mr. Stephen Giebel, IPEC NRC Unit 1 Project Manager
Ms. Michele G. Evans, Director, Division of Operating Reactor Licensing, NRR
Mrs. Bridget Frymire, New York State Department of Public Service


